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Subject: Comments on UCOTAV 
 

I thought the meeting this weekend was very productive.  Going back through my notes and the 
Act, I have two comments.  Both comments are regarding Section 6. 

•         Since Section 6(e) refers to maintaining records in the files of the office, should it not be 
moved to Section 10 and also altered slightly to refer back to Section 6. 

•         In Section 6(b)(5), the SSN is required.  Since we are requiring this information, should we 
not require positive proof of identify with the full legal name. (i.e. gov’t issued document – 
passport, driver license, etc.)  Too many times, the application will contain a name different than 
the legal name – Bob instead of Robert.  The office should record the legal name.  If not, then 
maybe this is something that the States can choose to do. 

  

Clayton Boyd Walden 

  

 


